
 

 

Temple-Greenville Police Joint Board 

Minutes of the Public Meeting in Temple 

June 6, 2022 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm by Chair Bill Ezell of Temple. By order of roll call vote,  

in attendance were Bill Ezell and Ken Caisse of Temple, Doug Reardon and Carla Mary of Greenville, 

Chief McTague and Deb Morrison.  

 

Minutes 

Bill made a motion to accept the minutes for the April meeting and Doug seconded. Motion passed 

unanimously. 

Old Business 

In regards to the new prosecutor, Rick Carpenter, Doug questioned the contract amount of $66,000  

per year. Chief said Rick may not understand how little prosecution time we use. The current budgeted 

amount is $12,035. Chief explained how he used to be the prosecutor, and in time he feels the state may 

require a prosecutor who’s a licensed attorney. The selectmen signed the contract and the oath of office. 

New Business 

Chief brought up the upcoming Pots and Pans parade and thinks it’s going to be a busy time due to the 

past two years of covid. Carla made a motion to bring in three more detail officers and Bill seconded. 

Bill mentioned the upcoming car show in Temple on June 13 and 27 from 6 to 8 pm. It was decided there 

would be no need for detail since the common would be blocked off. 

Chief’s Report 

Like in past years, Chief expects this time of year will bring marks on the roads, spray painting and more 

accidents. He will be on vacation starting tomorrow for two weeks.  

Carla is now Chair for the Temple-Greenville Joint Board. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, August 1, 2022, at 5:00 pm in Temple. Doug made  

a motion to adjourn and Ken seconded. All in favor to adjourn. The meeting ended at 5:16 pm. 

Minutes prepared by Deb Morrison. 

 


